Lou Mansolillo

m

From: Jordan Goyette <goyettejordan@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, March 1, 2021 4:01 PM

To: House Corporations Committee

Subject: Testimony in support of H 5146 for hearing Tues 3/2

To Chairman Solomon & members of the commiittee,

I write to your to urge your strong support for Rep. Morales’ bill H 5146. Especially during the height of a public heaith
crisis, this bilf is crucial to helping the most at-risk people, their lives dependent on being able to afford their medication.
Passing this bill will put Rhode Island ahead of most of the country, but in line with what much of the healthcare
system’s around the world are already doing. Most have agencies within their national health services that do exactly
what this bill is proposing to do. Set a line of what patients can be charged, and if insurers’ don’t like it, they just lose out
on an entire market, so threats to pull out of our marketplace are entirely empty ones. This is another bill that can make
a real, tangible and material impact on the lives of Rhode Islanders throughout the state. | hope you will swiftly consider
and pass it.

Thank You,

Jordan Goyette

114 uphill ave

Warwick, R1 02886
goyettejerdan@yahoo.com
4915274415

Sent from my iPhone



